Things are getting BRIGHTER!!
2021 Christmas Tree Lighting Returns
to Crestwood In-person and Even Better
Dec. 2 from 7pm-8pm

Thursday, Dec. 2, 2021
7pm to 8pm
at the American Legion Plaza

in Crestwood
(Vermont Terrace and Thompson
Street near Crestwood Train Station
and Exit 8/Bronx River Parkway)

Supported by the Cub Scouts,
Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts,
Crestwood Library, Crestwood
neighbors, and more

"

Collection bins will be available
at the Christmas Tree Lighting

Exciting Crestwood News!! NEW Christmas
Lights for the Crestwood Tree!

All are welcome to ring in the season.
Spread the word!

Big news!! Neighbors in Crestwood have hired an outside
company to string the lights on the tree at the American
Legion Plaza.

Many thanks to neighbors for spearheading, to the
generous donors, and to Councilman Mike Breen and the
Yonkers Parks Dept. for facilitating this exciting change.

While last year’s ceremony was virtual, things are looking
BRIGHTER this year as the ceremony resumes in-person
AND with NEWLY strung lights!

Come ring in the Christmas season with a beautifully lit
tree, songs, Santa, sips of hot chocolate, and candy canes!

Questions? Contact Oonagh McElhatton oonaghmcelhatton@yahoo.com or
Celeste Hughes chughes108@gmail.com

Clothing Drive for Midnight Run: Bring

donations to the Christmas Tree Lighting

Cub Scout Pack 6 Crestwood is collecting hats, gloves and
scarves for homeless men and women.

All donations will go to Midnight Run—an outreach
program for homeless adults in NYC.



